
Reference: FS548610827

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 23/2401/FUL

Address: Land At Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge ParkCambridge ParkTwickenham

Proposal: Proposed development of 3no. maisonettes on land at Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge Park,

Cambridge Park, East Twickenham

Comments Made By

Name: Miss Nicola Fish

Address: 23 Vivienne Close Twickenham TW1 2JX

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I object to this proposal for numerous reasons. The building designs aren’t consistent with the existing
maisonettes and aren’t aesthetically pleasing. 

The area is so leafy and full of wildlife that it would be impossible for this development to go ahead without seriously
damaging the environment. The beautiful trees at this end of the road are highly likely to have their root systems damaged
by these maisonettes which is frankly criminal. 


